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In literacy, the children have
been working hard on the

delightful book “Pip and
Egg.” They've been exploring
the story, discussing
characters, and enhancing
their reading skills
culminating in writing a retell
of the story.

In  maths, we've been
focusing on numbers up to
1000, with a special
emphasis on place value.
The children are learning to
compose and decompose
numbers, compare, order,
and identify patterns. It's
been a joy to watch them
grow and develop their skills
in both subjects!
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We are thrilled to share that our Year 3 pupils have
settled into the new school year wonderfully! The
children have embraced the big change with
enthusiasm, quickly adapting to new routines and
giving their best in all lessons. Recently, we
embarked on an exciting new theme, ‘Let There Be
Light," where the students have begun unpicking the
central idea and exploring the unit with curiosity and
creativit

In the first two weeks, our children were immersed in
exciting creative activities, learning about our
school's core Christian values such as gratitude,
respect, courage, and creativity to name but a few.
They also enjoyed studying the inspiring book "Only
One You,” which beautifully complemented these
values. This engaging start to the year culminated in
our fantastic Prayer Festival, where the children
showcased their understanding and celebrated their
learning in a joyful and meaningful way.

WePlay, We Care, We P




